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26 May 2023 

Dear parents and carers, 

Re: Year 1 Trip to Warwick Castle – 19th & 23rd June  

I am pleased to inform you that the Year 1 will have the opportunity to go on a school trip to Warwick 

Castle. 

Snowdrop and Foxglove will be visiting on Monday 19th June. 

Harebell and Rose will be visiting on Friday 23rd June. 

All children will need to bring a water bottle, comfortable shoes, a light rain coat and a sun hat on the day. 

Lunch will be provided by Fresh start. 

To ensure we make the most of our visit, there will be slightly different timings to the school day for children 

attending the trip. Children will need to arrive at school at 8:00am on the KS1 playground, ready to leave at 

8.45am. We will arrive back at approximately 4pm and we will endeavor to have children on the KS1 

playground to be picked up by 4:15pm.  

Please know that we will do everything we can to arrive back to the school on time, however, if there are any 

changes to the time for pick up, a SchoolComms will be sent out to inform you.  

This trip will be an exciting experience for the children and will explore our art topic of architecture, our 

geography topic of human landmarks in the UK and our History topic of Kings & Queens. The children will be 

given a tour around the castle by a historian, will have the chance to explore a historical royal party and 

watch live shows in the castle grounds. 

The price of the trip, including coach travel, will be approximately £30 if all children attend. Please register 

your consent and payment via The Gateway App. This needs to be completed by Thursday 15th June. Note 

that we do not receive enough uptake for the trip, then we may need to cancel. 

Kind regards, 

The Year 1 Team 

http://www.williamhardingschool.co.uk/

